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Hello Rotarians, 

Thank you to Mike Zuritis for his program last week on solar power. It 
was a very comprehensive presentation. It clarified many of the 
questions that some of us have had regarding solar power.  

Thank you to Bill Wehrle for delivering our donations to the Galway 
Food Pantry. Thank you also to those Rotarians who generously donate 
food to the pantry. The needs for this week are: 
Sugar, small bags 
Cranberry Sauce 
Corn 
Jelly 

Linda will be bringing a sign up sheet for individuals to volunteer  
to deliver the food donations on Thursdays for the next few months.  
If you have not volunteered before to help with this project, please 
consider offering to help with deliveries. The food pantry is open 
until 7:00 PM.  

Food Delivery Schedule: 
10/16  Peter Parker 
10/23  Mike Brewster 
10/30  Dan and Sue 

Town In Bloom Clean up is this Saturday 10/18 at 9:00 AM. Mary has 
contacted members regarding their site assignments. The north plantar 
will be rebuilt. After you have completed clean up at your site, 
please go to the north site on Route 50 to enjoy refreshments with 
other Rotarians. If you have questions, please contact Mary Anderson. 

Next Monday night 10/20, is Rotary Trivia Night at the Speckled Pig, 
11-13 Washington Street,   Ballston Spa. It will begin 6:00 PM.  This 
is a fund raiser for our Rotary Club and Gift of Life. Please come and 
enjoy the fun and fellowship. There will be no regular Tuesday night 
meeting next week. Please contact Peter Sawyer for more information. 

Cal Welch will be our speaker this week. He will talk about the 
Revolutionary War and show us his collection of flags. 

The Board of Directors' will meet this Tuesday, 10/14 at 4:30 PM . 

Sue 
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Rotary Trivia Night at the
Speckled Pig Starts at 6pm 

on October 20
(11-13 Washington St, Ballston Spa, 

NY)

Come join your fellow Rotarians throughout the 
Capital District and find out who knows the most. 
The winner will be allowed to host the event next 
year and choose which charity to give to at that 
event. This year proceeds from the event will go to 
the Gift of Life and the Burnt Hills-Ballston Lake 

Rotary Club. 	

For questions/suggestions contact Peter Sawyer at 

ptrsawyer@gmail.com. 	

Sign up by scanning the 
QR code!

https://www.speckledpigbrewing.com/
https://giftoflifecny.org/
https://bhblrotary.org/
https://bhblrotary.org/
mailto:ptrsawyer@gmail.com

